Town Of Lovell Selectmen's meeting minutes February 8, 2011

Attendance- Bob Drew, Turf Ramsden, and Stephen Goldsmith. Larry Fox and Scott Gardiner were also present.

- 1. Tom McKenzie came in with Mark Moulton. Tom will be the new fire Chief.
- 2. Bob made the motion to accept the minutes from the last week with a correction, Turf seconded it and all voted in favor.
- 3. We discussed the problem with the septic system at the Fire Station. Steve will call Mike Friedman to see where we are. In the mean time Larry will dig it up and we will have it pumped.
- 4. We discussed our banking situation. We reviewed the letter of credit from TD Bank
- 5. There will be no drug or alcohol testing.
- 6. Scott Gardiner brought in his request for vacation time. A copy was put in the minutes.
- 7. We signed the warrant.
- 8. We reviewed the Rec minutes.
- 9. We reviewed the John McKeen applications.
- 10. Adjourned at 9:10.